Tarra Jolly

Subject: 2nd Opposition to W-3482 A&W Expansion

From: Steve <byfaithnc@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 02, 2021 3:26 PM

To: Gary Roberts <garyr@cityofws.org>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opposition to A&W Expansion

Park has been a constant problem fireworks beer cans in pasture loud music verbal arguments between neighbors no
management we don’t need 19 more of this. Steve Allred 336-399-4262 | can tell you more

Sent from my iPhone



